
Canadian 
University 

Employees 
2170 Western Parkway. U.B.C .. Vancouver. B.C. V6T 1 V6 

May 12, 1986 

Julie Nixon 
 

Richmond, BC . 

Dear Ms. Nixon: 

224-2308 

Thank you for your letter of April 7, 1986 regarding the new contract. 
The Union and the University reached an agreement in April, 1986, but 
I regret to inform you that retroactive pay was not part of that agree-
ment and therefore none of our members received retroactive pay. A 
signing bonus was paid out only to members on the University payroll on 
the date of signing the new agreement. 

I am sorry to have to relay this disappointing news, however the Contract 
Committee and the membership felt that we had exhausted the bargaining 
process and no.thing more could be achieved by extending negotiations 
further . 

HG/ 

CUE 

Yours truly ~ 

#SI~ 
Helen Glavina 
Secretary 




